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To My Holy Trinity Family:

	 Congratulations to the Los Angeles Rams for making the 
Super Bowl. Of course our condolences are with Fr. Mike as 
he grieves the elimination of his beloved San Francisco 49ers. 
Reminder, all Catholics still need to go to mass on Super Bowl 
Sunday. Every Sunday for us is “Super”, because Jesus is risen 
from the dead!
	 We have been doing many projects to keep our parish 
campus beautiful. Have you noticed the side walls of the 
Church have been touched up? The outside walls have been 
brightened up by our two bathrooms. We are looking at fixing a 
couple of cracks as well, nothing major just a few touch ups.
	 I am hoping by the time you read this that the Stations 
of the Cross have returned to our Church Building. Lent begins 
on March 2nd, and as always we will have Station of the Cross 
every Friday during Lent following the 5:00pm mass.  This is 
a great Lenten Devotion and I encourage you all to participate. 
Deacon Ray will be leading this beautiful devotion. 

	 Our 2022 Together in Mission campaign has now begun. 
This year our parish goal is $30,027.00. I first off want to 
applaud you all as parishioners. We made our goal the last 
two years despite a global pandemic and mass attendance 
slightly dropping. Your generosity never ceases to amaze me. 
Together In Mission allows our poorest parishes to stay open. 
The Global Pandemic has really hurt our poorest parishes in 
particular. They are struggling now more than ever to survive 
and pay their bills. Inflation has hit us all as well. The price of 
everything has sky rocketed. But we are truly blessed here at 
Holy Trinity. God has blessed us abundantly so we in return 
need to share those blessings with those in need. I know 
without a doubt  that we will answer the call as a parish family 
to help those most in need.
Go Rams!

In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo



THE FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 	    		          		              FEBRUARY 6, 2022

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Fourth Sunday in 
Ordinary time was $6,481.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL

NATIONAL CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK
Now that our celebration of National Catholic 
Schools Week is over, Fr. Ricky, Ms. Lloyd, the Holy 
Trinity staff and students wish to thank the families, 
parishioners and friends who helped make our week 
special. We appreciate the time you spent learning 
about the community of faith, knowledge and service 
that Holy Trinity School provides for our students and 
parish.  

KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP!
Calling all 4 year old’s and 5 year old’s!  Holy Trinity 
School is now accepting applications for TK (4 years 
old) and Kindergarten.  Applications and Financial 
Assistance for the 2022-2023 school year are now 
available.  Come to the school for a tour – let your 
child come and visit for a few hours!  All are welcome!  


